

360 Portage Ave (22) • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 0G8
Telephone / N° de téléphone: (204) 360-3633 • Fax / N° de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147 • ofernandes@hydro.mb.ca

January 31, 2019

Mr. Darren Christle Secretary and Executive Director Public Utilities Board 400-330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO – 2019/20 ELECTRIC RATE APPLICATION – RESPONSES TO INFORMATION REQUESTS FROM THE PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD

Please find enclosed responses to the Information Requests from the Public Utilities Board ("PUB") received on December 14, 2018. Pursuant to Order 1/19, Manitoba Hydro filed responses to Information Requests containing commercially sensitive responses with the PUB and has provided redacted copies herein. Manitoba Hydro has relied upon redaction criteria which have been considered by the PUB in previous applications and has inserted codes corresponding to the categories in the Redaction Criteria in the responses to the information Requests.

The public redacted versions included are for the following responses to CSI information requests filed with the PUB:

- PUB/MH CSI-1
- PUB/MH 1-4 d)
- PUB/MH 1-9
- PUB/MH I-30 a)-c)
- PUB/MH 1-31 a)-b)
- PUB/MH 1-43
- PUB/MH 1-46 a)
- PUB/MH 1-47 a)-c)
- PUB/MH 1-55 b)
- PUB/MH 1-58 a)-b)

Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact the writer at 204-360-3633 or Marla Boyd at 204-360-3468.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES DIVISION

Per:

**ODETTE FERNANDES** 

**Barrister and Solicitor** 

cc: Marla Boyd, Manitoba Hydro

**Bob Peters, Board Counsel** 

Dayna Steinfeld, Board Counsel

Intervenors of Record